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I OPPOSE THE LEGISLATURE GOVERNORING FROM EMOTIONS. 

 

Our coastal restaurants have a good seafood reputation. So requiring them to import 

octopus is nonsense. The coastal counties could become an octopus exporter, which 

would help their economy. That isn't a choice for the legislature to governor a 

suppression of economic growth when there is no safety issue involved. 


